
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tan, SiewHoe [mailto:SiewHoe.Tan@kcc.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2007 9:42 PM 
To: ehongtan@steampro.com.my; Boon Hong 
Cc: Chuah, ChinHuat; Phisutthanakanjana, Thitipan 
Subject: SteamPro project feedback 
 
 
Dear Ms Tan, 
 
We have had the SteamPro traps in service for 3 months now and the 
condensate recovery units for about a month at SSMT. Both the SteamPro 
CRD & CRU System has been installed in our entire SSMT plant. From this 
limited time, we find the SteamPro devices to perform satisfactorily 
and 
meet our expectations. 
 
We would like to acknowledge SteamPro for having a capable & dedicated 
technical team who had showed great sense of responsibility and 
commitment before, duing and after installation at SSMT with a timely 
delivery and complying with our strict safety requirement and 
housekeeping. 
 
In order to achieve immediate savings at SSCT, we request that SteamPro 
standby and get ready for SSCT's SteamPro Project which will require 
CRDs, CRUs and parts & material. This project is pending upper 
management approval and once approved, we will issue the PO to you and 
we expect SteamPro to start mobilisation and able to install 
immediately 
for SSCT.  
 
As we have done for our double former dipping lines, we have specified 
that all future new production lines to come with SteamPro's CRDs. We 
therefore expect you to work closely with our dipping line suppliers to 
deliver the same quality as installed in SSMT with the appropriate size 
SteamPro CRDs. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
SH Tan 
Engineering and Facilities Director 
Kimberly Clark Safeskin Thailand 
Mobile #: 66-81-8985650 
  
  
 
  
This e-mail is intended for the use of the addressee(s) only and may 
contain privileged, confidential, or proprietary information that is 
exempt from disclosure under law.  If you have received this message in 
error, please inform us promptly by reply e-mail, then delete the e-
mail and destroy any printed copy.   Thank you.  
 
 
 
 


